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Wishing you all a very Happy New Year 

Best wishes 

     Gail & Thomas Kelly 

  

Margaret House Driveway 

We are pleased to say that following feed-
back from the Relative’s meeting, the drive at 

Margaret House is being re-laid to provide 
wheelchair friendly access to the street.  

However, this means that there will be NO 
parking available in the drive from Tues 18—

Fri 21 Jan whilst work is being carried out. 

National Initiatives in Care Award. 

As a home, we also won 

a National Award at the 

2021 Caring UK awards.  

The judges there        

commented that the 

competition had been      

intense, but Margaret 

House had shown many 

different innovations 

from introducing tablets and What’s App Calls to 

setting up their own Radio Shows which is what  

made us stand out to them as the winners 

 

Mealtime Excellence Award 2021  

Sue, our Cook, was the winner of this Apetito 

Award.   The judges commented that she won 

for helping to create a positive mealtime    

experience for her residents.   We couldn’t 

agree more—we are very proud of Sue and 

the rest of our great kitchen team. 

WHAT A START TO THE NEW YEAR—With 2 Award Wins!! 

Author & Filmmaker, David Elbury visits 

We enjoyed a really interesting talk from David, 
who told us all kinds of fascinating things about 

the history of the Queen Mary.  He then presented 
Heather with an updated copy of his book about 

the ship, which has been 
updated to mark the 

85th anniversary.  
Heather was also filmed 
by the BBC for a piece 

about her time on board 
the maiden voyage. 
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There was lots going on in the run up to       

Christmas, including cake & card making, bingo,      

puzzles, scrabble & playing the new piano 
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We also made our own mince pies  which 

went down very well with a cup of tea later  

in the afternoon. 
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We enjoyed a sherry or two whilst       

watching the Alzheimers Society’s       

Christmas Carols via zoom and joining in 

with our own in house carol singing as     

well as when a group of local carol singers, 

kindly arranged by a relative, came to sing          

for us outside our door. 
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We didn’t need outside     

entertainers to make our 

party a success when we 

had Rene and his team of      

backing musicians 



 

 

Please visit our website to see all the activities that we have coming up 

for the following month : www.margarethouse.co.uk/News & Event’s  

Follow us on Facebook : Margarethouse residential & dementia care home 

Follow us on twitter : @MargarethseH … because we care 

 

 

… the pom poms came 

out and the dancing 

started!! 
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